
 

VISUALLY IMPAIRED TEENS TO SHARE SENSORY EXPERIENCE AT FORT 

LAUDERDALE ANTIQUE CAR MUSEUM 
 

Teens will wear white gloves to take in vintage automobiles through touch  

WHAT:            Twenty five blind and visually impaired teenagers from Miami Lighthouse for the Blind will 

visit the Fort Lauderdale Antique Car Museum to share a sensory experience at the largest collection of 

vintage Packard cars and historical memorabilia from 1900 on. In addition to a vast number of 

beautifully restored vehicles, the teens will encounter an array of hood ornaments, old gas station signs, 

carburetors, gear shifts and other classic auto mementoes.  

WHERE:         Fort Lauderdale Antique Car Museum 

                        1527 Southwest First Avenue 

                        Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33315  

WHEN:            Tuesday, June 18, 2019 

                        Beginning at 10:00 a.m.  

NOTE TO EDITORS: Media are invited to cover this visit and interview participants from Miami 

Lighthouse for the Blind and Visually Impaired.  

For more information, contact Cameron Sisser of Miami Lighthouse at 786-362-7515. 

 

### 

Cameron Ehren Sisser 
Vice President for External Relations 
Miami Lighthouse for the Blind and Visually Impaired, Inc. 
Florida Heiken Children's Vision Program, LLC 
601 SW 8th Avenue 
Miami, FL 33130 
Phone: 786-362-7515 
Cell: 305-582-0445 
It's Possible to See Without Sight™ 
Visit our website to make a donation: miamilighthouse.org 


